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Dear Brother Priest, 
  
I write today to provide you updates. I will continue to keep you informed as we navigate 
this challenging time. 

Webinar on Managing Grief: Supporting Your Flock During Covid 19 

Join parish leaders across the Archdiocese on August 13 from 11:00 a.m. to 11:45 a.m. 
for a webinar featuring Laureen Lynch-Ryan, MSW, Rebecca Mullan, LCC, Fr. Andrew 
Wakefield, and Deborah McDonald, MSW. The webinar will review key aspects of grief, 
address unique issues during Covid 19, and provide tips and resources for support. ASL 
interpretation provided. To register, please click on the following link: 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/7621075041007448335 

For questions, email Laureen Lynch-Ryan at lynch-ryanl@adw.org. This webinar is the 
second in a series of webinars hosted by the Secretariat for Pastoral Ministry and Social 
Concerns. 

Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 

The archdiocesan website in response to the coronavirus is updated regularly with 
information, in English and Spanish, for you and the Faithful available 
at adw.org/coronavirus, which includes a link to find a listing of live stream Masses 
and prayers available at adw.org/live-streamed-masses-and-prayers/. The Catholic 
Standard and the Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers are currently available 
online at cathstan.org and elpreg.org. 

As ever, should you have questions or need assistance from my office or the Pastoral 
Center, please let us know. Please be assured of my prayers for you. 

With gratitude for your service, I am  
Sincerely in Christ, 
Reverend Daniel B. Carson 
Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 


